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February 14, 2018 
 
 
 
Honorable Board of Water Commissioners 
735 Randolph St. 
Detroit, MI 48226 
 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
 
Re: Public Comment – Drainage on Vacant Lot - 2439 Gladstone 
 
On February 14th, the DWSD Stormwater Management Group (SMG) wrote to Ms. Donna 
Davis regarding her public inquiry on how drainage charges are being assessed to her 
vacant properties. 
 
While reviewing her account, it came to our attention that as a result of our previous 
coordination efforts, we did determine that her lots should not be assessed a Drainage 
Charge. As such, we have consequently removed them from her bill and she will not be 
receiving any further charges for drainage beginning in March, 2018.  
 
We have also removed her past due balances and advised that if she had additional 
inquiries, to contact our Customer Care Center. 
    
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 

Lisa Wallick  
 
Lisa Wallick, P.E. 
Stormwater Management Group Program Manager 
 
 


